
 
 
 
 

Town of Southwick 
 

LEGAL AD 
June 13, 2022 and June 20, 2022 

 
The Town is in receipt of the proposal by Comcast of Massachusetts II, Inc., a 
subsidiary of Comcast Corporation, to renew the cable television license for the 
Town of Southwick which license is scheduled to expire in September 2022. 
 
The Town’s Cable Advisory Commission is reviewing the contents of the 
proposal, and the proposal is available for public inspection in the Select Board’s 
Office and Town Clerk’s Office. 
 
A public hearing is scheduled for Monday June 27, 2022 @ 6:15 p.m. in the 
Auditorium at Southwick Town Hall, 454 College Highway, regarding a review of 
Comcast’s past service to the Town, and its proposal for license renewal.  
Members of the community are invited to attend or submit written testimony in 
advance of the Hearing date. 
 
 

 
Russell S. Fox, Chairman 

 
Doug Moglin, Vice-Chairman 

 
Jason Perron, Clerk 
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